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Celebrating New Leadership

NCJAR’s 2025 Installation Gala on January

30, 2025, at The Grove in Cedar Grove

celebrated the installation of the new

President, Officers, and Trustees.

MORRISTOWN, NJ, UNITED STATES,

February 11, 2025 /EINPresswire.com/

-- North Central Jersey Association of

Realtors® (NCJAR) gathered over 400

members for its highly anticipated

2025 Installation Gala at The Grove in

Cedar Grove, NJ. The elegant event,

held on January 30, 2025, marked the

official installation of NCJAR’s 2025

President, Officers, and Trustees.

The evening was filled with celebration,

camaraderie, and a sense of

community as NCJAR members came together to honor their new leadership. Guests enjoyed a

night of live music, dancing, and a gourmet spread, including hot and cold hors d'oeuvres, a wine

and cheese tasting station, dinner, and a decadent dessert selection. The event also featured an

open bar and provided a perfect backdrop for networking and mingling among industry

professionals.

“We are thrilled to kick off the year by celebrating the incredible leadership of our new officers

and trustees,” said Jeffrey Jones, 2025 NCJAR President. “This evening was about recognizing the

hard work and dedication of those who will lead our association into a bright future, and we

couldn’t have asked for a better group to share this special moment with.”

The Installation Gala not only provided an opportunity to honor the new leadership but also to

reflect on the association’s successes and set the stage for a prosperous year ahead. NCJAR’s

leadership team is committed to advancing the mission of the organization, enhancing the

professionalism of real estate professionals, and supporting the local community.

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://www.ncjar.com/
https://www.ncjar.com/industry-360/market-data/data-statistics/thank-you-for-attending-ncjars-2025-installation-gala


NCJAR is proud to continue its legacy of serving the real estate industry in North Central New

Jersey. The association looks forward to a successful 2025 under the guidance of its newly

installed leadership.

Ella Mae Gading-Delacruz

NCJAR

+1 973-425-0110

info@ncjar.com

Visit us on social media:

Facebook

X

LinkedIn

Instagram

YouTube

TikTok

This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/785096620

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2025 Newsmatics Inc. All Right Reserved.

https://www.facebook.com/NCJARNJ
https://x.com/NCJAR_NJ
https://www.linkedin.com/company/ncjarnj
https://www.instagram.com/ncjar
https://www.youtube.com/@Ncjar
https://www.tiktok.com/@ncjarnj
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/785096620
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

